

Asheville Quilt Guild PO Box 412 Asheville, NC 28802

Dear Neighbor,

Thank you for your interest in partnering with the Asheville Quilt Guild in our Quilt Raising project. This program supports the Guild's many community projects, including making and donating quilts to community members and organizations, displaying quilts in public places for all to enjoy, and sharing the love of quilting to others.

Please partner with us with a \$25 donation to The Asheville Quilt Guild to help support all the charitable work we do in the community. Let those in need know that they are important to you. You will be recognized as a partner for one of the hundreds of quilts the Asheville Quilt Guild donates every year to your community. Your donation can be made in honor of anyone you choose: perhaps a quilter, a friend, a loved one, or someone who cherishes quilts. You could even surprise someone with your gift donation.

Attached you will find a more detailed description of the Quilt Raising program and a commitment form. Check us out at the Guild's website at www.ashevillequiltguild.org. For questions or further information please contact us at bcways17means@gmail.com.

We look forward to partnering with you to share the love and warmth of quilts with our neighbors,

Sincerely,

Brenda Baldwin

Cindy Barkei

Asheville Quilt Guild Ways and Means Co-Chairs